
 
 

 
 
 
May 27, 2021 
 
Shane White, Chair 
Academic Senate 
 
 
Re:  UC Health Participation in Activities under the End of Life Option Act 
 
Dear Chair White, 
 
At its meeting on April 28 2021, the Faculty Welfare Committee discussed the UC Health participation in 
activities under the End of Life Option Act. Committee members offered the following comments. 
 
Members agreed with the changes to the policy, which they found to be mostly editorial. A majority 
agreed that not providing end of life services is an important clarification to include in the policy.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us via the Faculty Welfare Committee’s interim analyst, 
Elizabeth Feller, at efeller@senate.ucla.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Huiying Li, Chair 
Faculty Welfare Committee 
 
cc: Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, Academic Senate 

Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 
April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
Elizabeth Feller, Interim Analyst, Faculty Welfare Committee 
Members of the Faculty Welfare Committee 
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